
 
 
       

 

 

 

 

May Exhibit  
This is a two person show with realist 
painter, Linda Anderson and wood artist, 
Dick Costa. Linda has always loved all things 
Western, especially horses, and her lack of 
formal training did not stop her from 
learning to draw them.  Her watercolors 
and acrylics have won many awards for her 
realist style work. Linda has won the 
nationally juried Glenwood Springs fine art 
festival – a highlight of her career.  Linda is 
inspired by the area’s western heritage, 
vast openness and beautiful sunrises and 
sunsets. 
Dick Costa’s love of woodworking began 
when he was a young man.  He soon 
learned to carve and a lifelong respect of 
woods and woodworking was born.  He 
uses techniques in his work that he has 
learned from people all over the world.  
Dick is turning out some beautiful pieces of 
wood in the form of pens, bowls, vases and 
sculptures which are more creative and 
challenging. 
The show will run from May 3-27 with an 
artist reception on Sunday, May 15 from 1-
3 pm.   
Bob Rockwell, a local Deming author, will 
also be on hand to promote his new book 
“Riding With Villa”. 
 
Sculpture Class is scheduled for May 20 and 
21. From 9 am to 4 pm both days. Award-
winning, Joanie Wolter, is class instructor.  
 
The class is full but we are taking names in 
case of cancellations. 

 

 

 

 

June Exhibit 
CALL FOR ARTISTS.  This is the ‘Luna County 
Show’ which features all Luna County 
Artists.  There is a fee of $25 to enter 1-3 
pieces.  Awards and prizes will be given.  
Please call or come by the Center for more 
information (575) 546-3663 or see our 
website at www.demingarts.org. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
ARTISTS RECEPTION AND CHAMBER FIRST 
FRIDAY WILL BE ON FRIDAY, JUNE 3 FROM 
5-7 PM. 
 

New Hours 
The Deming Arts Center will now be open 
from 10 am until 6:30 pm every Thursday 
until October. 
The hours Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday and 
Saturday remain 10 am to 4 pm. 
 

Little Gallery 
Quilted wall hanging by Janet St. 
Cyr named “Red or Green”.  Still 
the burning question in New 
Mexico. 

 

 
Also available, a framed Shoofly 
print titled, “A Friend to Lean 
On”. 
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Mata Ortiz Pot 

Raffle 
Betty Quezada, Artist of this 
one of a kind pot.  Tickets are 
$5 each and drawing will be 
when 125 tickets have been 
sold.  The pot is 14 inches high and 8 inches 
in circumference, and brown and natural in 
color.  Benefit DAC programs. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Deming Arts Council 
100 S. Gold St., Deming, NM 88030 
1-575-546-3663 
demingarts@hotmail.com 
www.demingarts.org 
 
This project made possible in part by New 
Mexico Arts, a division of the Department 
of Cultural Affairs and the National 
Endowment for the Arts. 
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Food For Thought 
Never make your most important decisions 
when you are in your worst moods.  Wait.  
Be patient.  The storm will pass.  The spring 
will come. 
  -Robert H. Schuller 
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